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As a resident in the west ryde/north ryde area, I am concerned for the wellbeing of the 500 people 
who would find themselves without accomodation if this plan is to go ahead. To kick these people out 
with the intent of making a profit from the new real estate is just plain wrong.  
Please do not allow this construction to go ahead 


